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Mr William Dean

General Manager Projects

Maxwell Ventures (Management) Pty Ltd
Thomas Mitchell Drive

Muswellbrook NSW 2333

Dear Mr Dean

Planning & Assessment

Energy & Resource Assessments

Contact: Lauren Evans

Phone: 9274 6311

Email:  lauren.evans@planning.nsw.gov.au

Maxwell Underground Coal Mine Project (SSD 9526)
Request for Additional Information

| refer to the above application and to the Submissions Report dated November 2019. Further to the
Department’s request for additional information dated 20 December 2019, Muswellbrook Shire Council

has provided further comments on the Submissions Report.

A copy of Council’s advice is attached for your review and response. In particular, the Department draws
your attention to Council’'s recommendations regarding the realignment of Edderton Road.

The Department requests your response to the matters raised by Council by Friday 31 January 2020.

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Lauren Evans at the details above.

Yours singerely,

v
06 o1 / 2020
Matthew Sprott
Director
Resource Assessments
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